
OCTOBER NEWSLETTER 
Birchfield Nursery School

No..4

EVENTS

Friday 27th October
SCHOOL CLOSES

Monday 6th November
SCHOOL REOPENS

Tuesday 7th November
Diwali dance workshop

(in school nothing required)

Children in Need 
Friday 17th November

come in any spotty clothing

Thursday 7th December 
Grandparents stay and play
(survey to follow to confirm

attendance)

week beginning 11th December
group stay and plays

check events soon for dates

Tuesday 12th December
5.30

Nativity at Wade Deacon
Tickets on sale Dec 1st

4 per family (no younger siblings)

Friday 15th December
Hayloft Adventure

Thursday 21st December
END OF TERM

morning session ends 11.00
Afternoon and 30 hours 

2.30

WELCOME TO THIS WEEKS ROUND UP OF ACTIVITIES AT
BIRCHFIELD NURSERY

Last week of half term certainly seemed to take its toll on our little
ones and there have been lots of sleepy and poorly  ‘Birchfielders’.

Thank you for being so proactive and using the school app to keep us
informed of absence.. We do encourage good attendance but also
understand that at this age children are hit with every illness.

Fingers crossed a weeks break will refresh them all ready for the
busy half term ahead.

This weeks thank you is to all our drivers who are parking away
from the nursery. Our driveway must be kept clear and I am very
grateful as I know this can be a huge inconvenience A reminder
that if you require a permit to park closer contact the office.. 

TEACHING TIME
 I mentioned last week the need for children to be in on time
to ensure they access all ‘teaching times’. This was received
positively and all children are accessing this wonderful time.

The children are all enjoying varied teaching sessions and it is
a joy to behold.

FESTIVE TRIP
Please look out for our parent permission for our festive trip
after the half term. We will be reliant on adult helpers for this
to happen. We are sure you will have a fabulous time!

A FOND FAREWELL

It is with sadness that we say our goodbyes to Mrs Caldwell who
will be moving onto new opportunities. Mrs Caldwell (Miss Walker
as some of you remember her!) has been an asset to our nursery

and will be sorely missed. We wish her well in all she does.

Our learning focus after the holiday is all about celebrations
and festivals. we then move on to learning about our world

at autumn time.







In our number lessons we have been joining in with
counting songs and rhymes that help us to explore

and discuss numbers upto 10 including counting
forwards and backwards





This week we have been wondering what can we do
with our super senses?

Children have been tasting, smelling, hearing,
feeling and experiencing activities that explore all of

our super senses.


